
December 13, 2005 
 

File Number 051084 
 
 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 
Dear Council Members: 
 
 The Deferred Assessment Board of the City of Milwaukee met to consider applications 
presented for continued Deferred Payment of Special Assessments.  These applications were 
submitted by four previously qualified property owners. 
 
 The Board finds that the four applicants still qualify under the provisions of Section 115-
44 of the Milwaukee Code of Ordinances and recommends the adoption of the attached 
resolution which provides for the payment of the current special assessment installment, if 
applicable and continued deferment of those assessments previously granted. . 
 
  Very truly yours,  
 
 
 
  Secretary 
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